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Ref. No.: 2/2 /BBB/Holiday Notice/102          Date: 04/10/2024 

 

 

Notice for Holiday 

 

This is to notify for all concerned that the University will remain closed on and from 7th 

October, 2024 to 18th of October, 2024 on account of ‘Durga Puja’ and ‘Lakshmi Puja’.  

University will resume its function on and from 21/10/2024. 

 

 

 

By Order  

Registrar 

Biswa Bangla Biswabidyalay 
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